
 

 
 
 

The form you are attempting to access is currently being revised and 
should be available mid-October.   

 
If you need to obtain a PTIN for 2012, you can apply online at:  

www.irs.gov/ptin.   
 

If you need to obtain/renew a PTIN for 2013, check back after mid-
October.  

 
We apologize for the inconvenience. 

 

http://www.irs.gov/ptin

